




 

 

                                    Calendar of Events 

4/17   Food Box Sorting—6:45PM  Meeting Room 

4/21 Food Box Packing—6:15PM GYM 

4/25 
Women’s Boodwill discuss Kitchens of the 
Great Midwest: A Novel  by J. Ryan Stradal at 
7:15 PM in the Bailey House  

4/17-
4/21 

 Parish Offices  are Closed  

Stewardship numbers 
not available at time of 
print 

 
WELCOME 

TO ALL WHO WORSHIP WITH US 
Whether you are a parishioner of long standing or new to the parish,  if you are not registered,  we invite you to do so.  If there are changes to your 
status, please let us know.  Please fill in the details below and place in the  offertory basket or mail to the Parish office. 

 Name                                                                                         Phone                                                     Email 

 

   Address                                                                                               City                                                                               Zip 

 

         

          

New  Parishioner  Moving (please remove from directory) New Address New Phone Number 

Please check to receive offering envelopes Please  check to discontinue receiving envelopes 
 

 

 

 

 

pilgrimage  
Saint Frances Cabrini is having a pilgrimage to 

Italy, September 11 - 20, 2017 
Catholic Pilgrimage to Italy/ Rome/Monte 

Cassino/Naples/Pompeii/Amalfi Coast 
Cost:  $3,799.00 per person including air from 

San Jose, Breakfast & Dinner Daily. Mass daily at 
the Holy Shrines.  

For more information call 
Cathie or Michael Milano at 1-800-773-2660 

Signs of New Life!                             Signs of New Life!                             Signs of New Life!                             
Our church has been transformed from the 
starkness of Lent to the glory of Easter thanks to 
the generosity of many people.  The beautiful 
flowers in the church, which bring such a sense 
of abundant life into our church, were do-
nated in memory of the following people: 

 Thelmo Rayos Del Sol (from Mimi Padua) 

 Frank Zarka, M.D. (from Louise Zarka) 

 Sheila Nielsen (from Elizabeth 
McCarthy) 

 Michael Flores, Jr. (from Diana Schiechl) 
Flowers will fill our church throughout the Easter 
season as signs of the promise of resurrection.  
If you would like to donate flowers in memory 
of loved ones, please use the form below.  
Thank you for helping to keep the spirit of 
Easter alive in our church. 



 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Society                  
Donate your car to help those in need.  

Cars with dents can help pay rents  
1-800-322-8284.  Please tell the opera-

tor you are from St. Martin of Tours.  

fàA `tÜà|Ç ctÜ|á{ g{xtàxÜ  
presents  

Cinderella’s Glass Slipper  
WOW!!  Can you believe it will 
be June in no time.  Where has 
it all gone?  School will be over 
soon, and what will you and 
your children do for the sum-
mer?  If your child has no plans 

and you don’t want to hear “ I’m bored and 
there is nothing to do.” every 5 minutes ,why 
not let them try something new and exciting.  
Bring them to SMPT and let us give them 
something to do.  SMPT is a family orientated 
theater group that has been performing since 
1980.  This year’s performance is Cinderella’s 
Glass Slipper.  This show, written by Ms. An. M. 
Sudyka, will be preformed for the first time 
since the gym remodeling and you and your 
children can be part of it.  This fun Musical is 
for the whole family, so if you want to join your 
child on stage you are more then welcome 
to. Tryouts are June 3rd,4th,10th & 11th from 1-
3pm in the St. Martin Gym.  Come spend the 
summer with us.  All Children must be at least 
entering the 1st grade.  
If your teen needs something to do this sum-
mer, have them consider being a Teen Helper 
for SMPT.  All Teen Helpers must at least be en-
tering the 8th grade and they must attend 
one of the tryouts.  
 For more information contact the Director, 
Ms. An. M. Sudyka at anshse@aol.com  or the 
Producer, Mr. David Ferguson at 
david@parishtheater.org. You can also go on 
line at www.parishtheater.org for more infor-
mation. Hope to see you there. This musical is 
written and directed by Ms. An. M. Sudyka. 
This Musical is not yet cast. 

Mark Your Calendar for VBC! 
St. Martin of Tours Vacation 
Bible Camp (VBC) will be 

June 12th-16th! 
8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

Track 1 Elementary: Kinder-
garten through 4th grade 

(grade they will be for aca-
demic year 2017-2018). 

Track 2 Preschool: Children 3-5 year olds 
Middle & High School youth can apply to be 
leaders.  Email lmartin-spencer@stmartin.org   

CRS RICE BOWL: EASTER 
SUNDAY 

Our celebration of the resur-
rection brings us new joy and hope!  

Throughout Lent, we prayed, fasted and gave 
alms-and now we celebrate!  Let us rejoice in 
our risen Lord, and in the lives we've changed 
this Lent, not only throughout the world but 
also within our own community!  

If you haven’t already turned in your Rice 
Bowls or envelopes, please do so as soon as 
possible. You can place the bowls in the bas-
kets at the entryways or hand them to an 
usher, or place your Rice Bowl envelopes in 
the collection baskets. Thank you for all your 
efforts during Lent that will continue to 
change the lives of so many people, both at 
home and abroad. 

Marriage for Life  at St. Mary’s  Cathedral in 
San Francisco. 2017: 4/22,  5/13, 8/26,10/14 

couples can register for any date : 
www.marriageforlifesf.com 

MARRIED COUPLES:  Pope John Paul 
II  said  “I place much of my hope for the future 
in marriage encounter”.  Aren’t you anxious to 
know why? The next Marriage Encounter Week-
end is May 19-21, 2017 in Mountain View.  For 
more information visit our website 
at: sanjosewwme.org or contact Ken &          
Claranne  applications@sanjosewwme.org  
408-782-1413. 

Easter Sunday 
April 16, 2017 
When Christ your life ap-
pears,  
then you too will appear with 
him in glory.  



 

 

Scripture Readings for NEXT Week  
 
Sunday April 23,  2017 
Divine Mercy Sunday  
First Reading: Acts 2:42-47 
Second Reading: Peter 1:3-9 
Gospel Reading:  John 20:19-31 

 
What helps you deal with 
moments of doubt ? 
 

 
300 Manresa Way 

Los Altos, CA   94022 
P (650) 917-4010 
F (650) 948-0640 

 
April 21-23 

Save the World …or Savor It? 
Fr. Greg Boyle, S.J. 

FOUNDER OF HOMEBOYS INDUSTRIES AND AU-
THOR OF TATTOOS ON THE HEART 

Non-Silent Retreat for Women and Men 
Explore inclusion, non-violence, and uncondi-

tional love. 
April 25 

Easter Day of Retreat 
Pastoral Staff 

Non-Silent Retreat for Women and Men 
Recognize the Lord in our presence as we live 

the Resurrection 
April 28-30 

Retreat for Family and Friends of Alcoholics 
Fr. Tom Weston, S.J.  

Non-Silent Retreat for family members of alco-
holics. 



 

 

Easter Thanks 

Each year, so many parishioners and parish groups, come forward 
to participate, along with the assembly, in our liturgical celebra-

tions of new life during the Easter Triduum:  

 Parish Groups such as the Men's Club, who worked so hard 
to hang the palms throughout the church for Passion Sun-
day; 

 Jessie and Jerry Romero and their friend, Steve, who cut and 
delivered the Passion Sunday palms; Jessie also helps to get our Easter flowers and plants 
from a Nursery in Sunol. 

 James Amlicke, who set up and ran the sound system for Palm Sunday and the Easter Vigil. 

 The Liturgy Commission, who prepared the Garden of Repose for Holy Thursday. 

 The Boy Scouts who build the Easter Fire each year for the Easter Vigil. 

 Debbie Rishel, Katie M’Guinness and Laura Martin-Spencer who coordinated the 10 a.m. 
Family Mass on Easter Sunday, and all the many parents and children who signed up to par-
ticipate in these special liturgies. 

 Grace Semana, who lovingly hand-made all the Easter sunrise crosses (Resurrection) gifts for 
the children, with support from Therese Lehane. 

 The Environment and Art team, including Karen Brady and Susan Hare who created the 
amazing banners for Lent, Holy Week and Easter, and Gerri Nedley who helps with every-
thing and serves as Sacristan.   

 The “Flower Ladies,” Lucille Mazzeo and Carol Reber who created the beautiful flower ar-
rangements for Easter (and throughout the year). 

 The Pastoral Council’s Welcome Committee who provided hospitality for all the Easter Sun-
day Masses. 

 And last, but not least, our many wonderful liturgical Musicians, Lectors, Altar Servers, Eu-
charistic Ministers, Altar Society and Ushers, who all minister within the community through-
out the year. 

We are grateful for all of these people, and many more, whose presence and ministry within our community 
are life-giving.   

 
We welcome your donations of flowers and funds to help us celebrate the Easter season. 
If you wish to donate flowers or funds in memory of a family member or friend,  please fill out 
the form below and include it with your flowers or check. 
A list of all memorials will be included in our parish bulletins. 

Name 

In Memory of: 

Amount (to St. Martin’s Church, memo “Flowers”)   $ 

Easter Flowers 


